
MEMORANDUM 
 

  

Date: February 7, 2013 

 

To: John Ryan 

 

From:Larry Ramirez 

 

cc:Governing Board 

 

RE:Community Schools Update 

 

Spelling Bee!!!!! 

Community Schools assisted Mrs. Fisher from the Jr High to coordinate the Mammoth San 

Manuel Unified School District Spelling Bee. The event was a lot of fun. Trophies, medals, and 

pins were donated as prizes by the Mammoth San Manuel Education Foundation. 

 

Community Schools Winter Basketball and Spirit Squad program 

The participants have started the season. Our program has expanded to include separate teams 

from the Ray and Hayden/Winkelman School Districts. The response has been great there are a 

total of over 350 participants on 35 teams not including  the Cheer Squad. The Community 

Schools Spirit Squad is an additional 80+ girls. We have expanded to different grade level 

divisions. Kinder and under, 1
st
 and 2

nd
 grades, 3

rd
 and 4

th
 graders, and 5

th
, and 6

th
 grades. The 

teams are from Mammoth, San Manuel, Oracle, Kearny, Hayden, and Winkelman. Games will 

be played in Mammoth, San Manuel, Oracle, Hayden, and Kearny.  

 

Community Schools tutoring programs 

Community Schools continues with the tutoring and mentoring programs. 

 

Teen Sew Cool 

The ladies from Saddlebrooke are back! Teen Sew Cool has now expanded to include 3
rd

-12
th

 

grade students. It is a fantastic program that teaches basic sewing skills to both girls and boys. 

 

Blood drive 

A Red Cross Blood Drive was held in January as well.. 

 

If you have any questions, or need additional information, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Larry Ramirez 

Community Schools Director 


